
We have had a lovely Summer here at Scarborough Hall, 
with glorious days of warmth and sunshine making it a 
pleasure to be out in the garden and residents have enjoyed 
regular garden walks and some al fresco meals.  Activities 
have included outings to the seafront, Scalby Manor, nature 
walks, picnics and garden social parties. The keen gardeners 
here at the Hall have been busy with plant care and watering.  

Now Autumn has come some of our young staff have 
embarked upon the next stage of life and gone off to 
university and we wish them every success in their studies 
and hope to see them again during the longer holidays. We 
welcome all new staff to Scarborough Hall and hope that they 
are happy in their work here.  

The Activity Team has been busy organising future events so we 
should have plenty of things to look forward to in the coming weeks. 
We would ask if any of you have empty glass jars & shoe boxes if 
you would kindly bring them into the home for us to use on our next 
project. Do please come along to any event that appeals to you as 
residents love to have the company of relatives, children and family 
dogs. Visitors make Scarborough Hall feel lively and with that in 
mind our relationship with the Green Hedges Nursery is important 
to keep those intergenerational connections strong. If you have any 
suggestions for outings or activities for your loved ones, please do 
contact the activity team at 

Scarboroughhall.activities@barchester.com 

  

MOVING INTO AUTUMN 
 

Dates for 
your Diary 
 
OCTOBER  
 
4th – Reptiles visit for 
world animal day  
 
5th – Grandparents Day 
 
7th – Curry Themed 
Dining Experience  
 
9th – In-house Church 
Service delivered by St 
James  
 
14th – Baking Day 
 
18th – Wear It Pink  
 
31st – Halloween sweet 
trolley Barchy Bears Trick 
or Treating 
 
NOVEMBER 
 
3rd – Residents Meeting 
 
9th – Remembrance 
Sunday Service at St 
James 
 
11th – Armistice Day 
 
19th – Ukulele Band 
performance 
 
20th – Green Hedges 
Nursery Visit World 
Children’s Day 
 
24th – Relatives Meeting 
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    LET’S TALK 

VISITS 

 

   CLOSE ENCOUNTERS……. 

Reptiles! ….. 

We have regular visits from Reptile World Zoo who 
bring into the home a collection of reptiles for us to 
hold & look at. They always bring in a selection of 
snakes, lizards & tortoises 
 
 

 

 

 

It’s important to us here at Scarborough 

Hall to welcome visitors and those 

professionals who work so hard on our 

behalf.  

 

In September we had a visit from the Fire 

Services on Emergency Services Day. 

They gave a talk about their training 

routines and activities and let us know 

how they were tackling the summer fires 

on the North York Moors. Residents went 

out to inspect the fire engine and we gave 

them bacon and sausage sandwiches 

and a basket of treats to take away.  
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OUTINGS 
We have had some lovely outings and 
residents have enjoyed pub meals out in 
the sunshine. 
 
ART 
Residents are still visiting ‘A Space to Be’ 
at Scarborough Art Gallery, so that they 
can express themselves creatively. This is 
in addition to the regular Craft Clubs we 
have at Scarborough Hall. 

https://www.barchester.com/home/scarborough-hall-care-home

